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Dear Erin 

Doing nothing will give you a much better outcome than the DCMA proposal, markets can 

work. How far milk travels is not a performance standard that should be treated special. Dairy 

farm location should not be a restriction from milk value. If you do decide to make changes 

please treat all milk the same. 

Surviving Dairy Farmer 

Mike Sumners 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

Appalachian and Southeast Federal Milk Marketing Orders Hearing 
Docket No.: 23-J-0019 

Having personal knowledge of the foregoing, I declare under penalty of perjury that the information 
herein is true and correct, and this is to certify that a copy of the HEARING BRIEF has been 
furnished and was served upon the following parties on April 21, 2023 by the following: 

USDA (OGC) – Electronic Mail 
Brian Hill, OGC 
Brian.Hill1@usda.gov 
Michelle McMurtray, OGC 
Michelle.McMurtray@usda.gov 
Donna Erwin, OGC 
Donna.Erwin@usda.gov 
Carla Wagner, OGC 
Carla.Wagner@usda.gov 

USDA (AMS) – Electronic Mail 
Erin Taylor, Director 
Order Formulation and Enforcement Division 
Dairy Programs 
Erin.Taylor@usda.gov 

____________________________________ 
Eliuth Morón, Assistant Hearing Clerk 
USDA/Office of Administrative Law Judges 
Hearing Clerk’s Office, Room 1031-S 
1400 Independence Ave., SW 
Washington, DC 20250-9203 
Phone: 202-720-4443 

Respectfully Submitted,  
Digitally signed byELIUTH ELIUTH MORON 
Date: 2023.04.21MORON 08:14:56 -04'00'
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